Village of Thiensville

250 Elm Street Telephone 242-3720
Thiensville, Wisconsin 53092 Fax 242-4743

March 20, 1991

Brian T. Bartling

Environmental Associates of Milwaukee, Inc.
Box 136

Mequon, WI 53092

Dear Brian,

The Board of Trustees has authorized your firm to proceed with the
preparation of the scope of work plan related to the contamination
problem behind the Thiensville DPW facility. They have also accepted
your proposal to proceed with the work you anticipated to be necessary
to follow through with the scope of work plan. You should, however,

be aware that this authorization does not extend to a scope of work
that deviates dramatically from the one you proposed. -

For your information, I have secured a fifteen day extension of
the DNR deadline for submitting the scope of work plan. Attached
is my letter to John Feeney confirming that extension.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
me. »

Very truly yours,
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Kristine M. Hinrichs
Village Administrator
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cc: John Feeney, DNR




